
 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

Dear fellow Residents, 26th September 2017 

 

Janice Honeyman’s Pinocchio is the ultimate pantomime adventure at Joburg Theatre this Summer. 
Taking place from 11 November to 30 December, this fun-filled, family explosion of song, dance and 
witty one-liners is a must-see for all ages! 
 
SPECIAL SUBSCRIBER OFFER: Joburg Theatre is offering a fabulous festive discount for Saturday 18 
and 25 November 19h30 performances, with tickets available at only R200 each (for tickets booked and 
paid for by Friday 13th October).  The story tells of Geppetto’s son Pinocchio, a wooden puppet who is 
desperate to become a real boy. 
 
On his journey of discovery, he encounters a cat and a fox (who are definitely crooks), the Blue Fairy 
(who operates from a Wishing Star), Jiminy Cricket (who becomes Pinocchio’s conscience figure), as 
well as many other weird and wacky characters. It's a cautionary tale of a child's journey and a father's 
unconditional love. 
 
Veteran stage, television and film actor TOBIE CRONJé returns to the pantomime, this time as the 
gentle woodcarver Geppetto.  Popular theatre and television actor ANDRE SCHWARTZ also returns to 
panto, as the mischievous Fox. 
 
If anyone is interested in attending this show, please contact Ian Stuart, Unit 87 on 
ian.stuart@mweb.co.za by Friday, 6th October, and I will see if I can make a block booking. 

 
Cheers  
 
Chris Edwards -  Communications Portfolio on behalf of your ResCom. 
(chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

 

  COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about Pantomime 
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